Sunset Beach Community Association
P.O. Box 471
Haleiwa HI 96712

01.18.2016

Save Sharks Cove Alliance
P.O. Box 188
Haleiwa, HI 96712

Dear Save Sharks Cove Alliance Members,

The North Shore community has expressed concern in regards to Hanapohaku
LLC’s development project across from Sharks Cove. The Sunset Beach Community
Association supports the right of the Save Sharks Cove Alliance plaintiffs to have these
longstanding community concerns resolved in a court of law.

Sincerely,

(ndnsas WIovda)

Andrea Woods
Corresponding Secretary
Sunset Beach Community Association

cc:
Honorable Mayor Kirk Caldwell
Kathy K. Sokugawa, Acting Director, Department of Planning and Permitting
North Shore Neighborhood Board
Councilmember Heidi Tsuneyoshi
Senator Gil Riviere
Representative Sean Quinlan
Joe Wilson, Save Sharks Cove Alliance



